Alleged May 2008 Adduction Update
In cooperation with the Yuma Police Department it has been determined that alleged abduction, reported on this site on May 11, 2008, did not occur on the AWC campus.  AWCPD has closed its investigation into this matter.  Yuma PD continues to investigate other aspects of the incident.
